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SCOTTISH NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE 
Headquarters Unit 
Ellen's Glen Road 

Edinburgh EH 17 7QT 
031-664 2317 

JDC/EP/FMM 

2 April 1985 

Professor A L Bloom 
University of Wales College of Medicine 
Department of Haematology 
Heath Park 
CARDIFF 
CF4 4XN 

Dear Arthur, 

Very many thanks for your most helpful letter of the 22nd 
March. I have asked Bob Perry (Director, PFC) to arrange to send you 
sufficient material to study 3 patients - invivo % recovery and t% life - using our latest product (dry heated. treated 68°C for 24 hours). 

I enclose a new protocol sheet for this study which tries to take- on board current anxieties with regard to HTLV-III A/B positive 
patients - we have cut down the number of samples required and intend to measure Factor VIII C only. 

If you have any problems with getting assays done then Chris 
Prowse's team will do them. 

If you are happy with this product then we might further discuss a next more. One option - before we embark upon a major study S on virgin patients would be to provide you with sufficient' material to cover a surgical procedure - to let you look at clinical efficacy. Beyond that we'd particularly like to let your team loose on the product which has been split and exposed to different calcium ion content. 

Very many thanks for your help. 

Kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

John D Cash. 

Eric 

Copy to Dr R J Perry 
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